
Notice to Residents 
All gas mains will need to be replaced on the streets marked below. Any plastic services will be tested 
and tied over to the new main. It’s important to note we will need access to all homes with gas service 
within the project area to safely disconnect before and relight appliances after the service renewals. This 
will be coordinated directly with each customer. 
 
The majority of these mains and services were installed in the 1960’s and are reaching the end of their 
useful life. Our planned schedule is to design the project in 2023 which will involve surveying these 
streets in the field. Construction will start in early 2025. Ease of gaining access to homes will be 
the biggest impact on the project duration. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Village Office. 
 
 

 


